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COUNSELOR’S CORNER 
This month the Counseling 
Department celebrated Red 
Ribbon by bringing awareness to 
our students. Presenters such as 
Border Patrol, US Customs and 
Homeland Security Investigations 
came to speak to students 
regarding Drug & Cyber Bully 
awareness.  

Counseling guidance lessons by 
IWA Counselor were giving to all 
middle school students regarding 
the effects of vaping. Elementary 
guidance lessons included 
friendship and anti-bully 
awareness.  

 

 

Eighth grade class also receive the 
opportunity to visit SJA, Medical 
Academy& BECHS I.W.A is 
committed to helping students with 
the transition into the high school of 
their choice. 

KINDNESS 
BEGINS WITH 
ME 

 

 
 


